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In the last month we’ve handed out approximately 115 laptops and 120 iPads for grades 3-12 to do remote
learning during the COVID-19 closure.

All devices are still being monitored and managed by district software to prevent access to inappropriate
content and behavior while online.

IT is doing weekly Teams training and check-ins with staff to answer any questions about the platform and
help staff setup their classes.

IT has also been working with Triangle to help those without internet get internet. And those that do have
internet, but need an upgrade get that as well. Triangle is setting up 15 Mbits/second service with a cap of
200gb for 2 months. If anyone needs internet, they need to contact IT or their teacher/principal and give us
their name, the student’s name, their address and a phone number they can be contacted at and we will work
with Triangle to get them hooked up. Those that already have internet but need an upgrade can call Triangle
directly to get that put in place.

IT has shutdown all access to the admin, HS and EL via keycard except for admin staff, OM staff and kitchen
staff.

With Teams and GoToMeeting, IT can setup remote meetings and allow for call-in or login via the internet.



